
NEWSLETTER               

  13th February 2023 
Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

Skills Builder Challenge – Creativity 
Create a dance routine for you and your family. Think about what music you will use. Will it be fast or slow? What dance 
moves do you know? Can you ask family members to show you some of their best dance moves? If you can, perform the 

dance routine together in front of some friends. 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
National Apprenticeship Week 2023 National Apprenticeship Week (NAW) 2023 is the 16th annual celebration of apprenticeships. The theme this 

year is ‘Skills for Life’. Students have reflected on how apprenticeships can help them develop the skills and knowledge required for a rewarding 
career and help businesses to develop a talented workforce that is equipped with skills for the future. For more information, visit The National 

Apprenticeship Week website. 
D&D Dungeons and Dragon Club have had a surprise from one of its members. Here is Liam with his D&D character creation. Great work Liam! 
Plant Treasure Hunt Year 11 gardening group have built on their understanding of different plants and flowers and then going outdoors to find 

examples of certain plants and flowers (a 'treasure hunt'). This activity allowed students to learn about different examples of plants and flowers. 
Safer Internet Day took place on the 7th of February 2023, with celebrations and learning based around the theme ‘Want to talk about it? Making 
space for conversations about life online’. Students were involved with online activities about Online Safety and Social Media, Digital Well-being at 

school and Online Safety and Gaming. 
Parent Drop in Sessions - Halton Send Parent Carer because of past successes with their drop in sessions, Halton Send have arranged the extra 

dates: 23rd March 9.30am to 11am, 20th April 9.30am to 11am and 4th May 9.30am to 11am 2023. These will be on a first come first serve basis. 
NB These sessions will not be held at Ashley High school. For more information and to book these sessions, please email info@haltonsendpcf.org.uk 
Norton Priory Brewery Year 14 students visited had an interesting look around a local Brewery. Students looked at the brewing process of making 

beer such as weighing out the ingredients, beer production, bottling and packaging and finally, the distribution of the finished product. 

 

  

 
 

 

 

           

 

 
 

Student Of The Week 
7LA     C.Tildsley 10L       R.Hughes 
7SA    E.Williams 10LQ C.Priestley 
8MS   Z.Walton         11RS H.Williams 
8JF B.Moss 11GG    L.Burke 
9KD    W.Parkinson 
9JO     L.Roberts 
9AK     T.Mesdaghi 
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